
From: Nancy Morrison
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:10:11 PM

Nancy Morrison
28 brook rd
Mont vernon, NH 03057

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Recipients,
 
   I am wholeheartedly against Northern Pass. I have traveled nationally and internationally and I chose
to be in NH due to it’s mainly undisturbed natural beauty . I own two year round homes here. I
contribute to NH’s economy.

   I also do not see any long term benefit to having these lines pass through our state. We will not be
using this energy. We are simply a conduit for a wealthy utility to send power to other states. Any jobs
created in Northern Pass’s development will be short lived. And our very lucrative tourist industry does
not want to come here to see these lines.

   Please do not sell out who we are to those who do not care what they would be taking away from
NH.
     Sincerely, Nancy Morrison

Sincerely,
Nancy Morrison
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